
Dear Family Members, 

We hope this message finds you well! We are excited to announce that we are organizing our 

annual family reunion and would love for everyone to participate in making this event 

memorable. 

This year, we are planning to hold our reunion on [Date] at [Location]. To ensure a fun and 

enjoyable experience for all, we are kindly requesting donations to help cover the costs of food, 

activities, and accommodations. 

Your generous contributions will help us create lasting memories and strengthen our family 

bonds. If you're able to help, please send your donations to [Payment Method/Details] by 

[Deadline]. 

Thank you for considering this request. We look forward to celebrating our family together! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


